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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 
 
This year’s World Book Day will be held on Thursday 7th March. We are inviting children to 
come to school on that day as either: 

• a character from a book, or 

• as a bedtime story reader (in PJs) 

Throughout the week, children will take part in various activities, including quizzes, online 
author sessions and ERIC (everyone reading in class) sessions where we drop everything and 
read for 5 minutes.  
 
Design a potato book character! 
 
We will be running a competition this year and one winner from each base will be able to 
select a book of their choice from Amazon!  Please bring your decorated potato in on 
Wednesday 6th March ready for judging on Thursday 7th March.  
  
A simple search online will give you plenty of ideas, and here are some examples of previous 
winners.  
 

Captain Underpants Mr Bump Albert Einstein 
(or Potatostein!) 

Harry Potter 

   

 

 
Please help us to make this a fantastic day full of reading and enjoying books! 
 
Mrs Goodfellow 

Phone: 01202 590703 
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email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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